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NOTICE OF PUBLIC REVIEW AND COMMENT PERIOD 
FOR RISK MANAGEMENT PLAN (RMP) SUBMITTAL 

 
 8/19/2025 

SOUTH SAN JOAQUIN IRRIGATION DISTRICT 
 11011 EAST HWY 120 
 MANTECA CA, 95336 

 
In accordance with the California Health and Safety Code, Chapter 6.95, 

Section 25535.2, notice is hereby given that the RMP relating to 

extremely hazardous substances for the facility listed above has been 

submitted to the San Joaquin County Environmental Health Department 

(Certified Unified Program Agency) located at 1868 E. Hazelton Ave., 

Stockton CA  95205 is available for public review and comment for forty-

five (45) calendar days from the date of this notice.  The documents may 

be reviewed between 9 a.m. – 4 p.m. Monday through Friday.  A public 

records release application will be required to be completed before the 

public review. 

CalARP Contact:  Haza Saeed 
Phone:   (209) 953-6212 
Fax:    (209) 468-3433 
Email:    hsaeed@sjgov.org 
 
Program Coordinator: Elena Manzo 
Phone:   (209) 953-7699 
Email:    emanzo@sjgov.org 
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